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From: Benson, Hannah (EOED)
To: Political@boston.mfa.gov.il
Cc: El-Jazzar, Angela (EOED)
Subject: RE: Meeting request with New Consul General
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 3:37:39 PM
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Good afternoon Erin,
 
Great to be connected! I’d be happy to work with you to find some time for Sec Hao to meet
with Consul General Sharoni. I’m going to move a couple members of our team to bcc to spare
their inboxes.
 
Here are some times that would work on our end:
10/28 at 2 p.m.
11/14 after 1 p.m.
 
Happy to work with you on other times if neither are a good fit. And please let me know if there
is any specific time frame you are looking for.
 
Best,
Hannah
 
Hannah Benson (she/they)
Senior Director of Operations and Scheduling
Executive Office of Economic Development
 
 
From: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il> 
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 10:52 AM
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov>
Cc: Ramapriya, Jeevan (MOITI) <Jeevan.Ramapriya@mass.gov>; O'Hanlon, Rory C. (EOED)
<Rory.C.OHanlon@mass.gov>; El-Jazzar, Angela (EOED) <Angela.El-Jazzar@mass.gov>; Benson,
Hannah (EOED) <Hannah.Benson@mass.gov>
Subject: RE: Meeting request with New Consul General
 

 

Dear Secretary Hao,
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Thank you for your kind reply- the Consul General is looking forward to meeting you soon.
 
-Erin
 
 
 
Erin Gubert
Director of Political Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England
20 Park Plaza #1020 Boston, MA 02116
T: (339) 234-1795
    (617) 535-0204

      

 
 

From: Hao, Yvonne (EOED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2024 9:57 PM
To: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il>
Cc: Ramapriya, Jeevan (MOITI) <Jeevan.Ramapriya@mass.gov>; O'Hanlon, Rory C. (EOED)
<Rory.C.OHanlon@mass.gov>; El-Jazzar, Angela (EOED) <Angela.El-Jazzar@mass.gov>; Benson,
Hannah (EOED) <Hannah.Benson@mass.gov>
Subject: RE: Meeting request with New Consul General
 

Hello Erin, and I am so sorry for this very very embarrassingly belated response…your email
somehow got lost in my inbox, and I apologize!
 
I am a big fan of Israel’s and visited there with Joanna Jacobson and a group of Boston women leaders
in 2022, and would love to welcome your new Consul General here.  The relationship and friendship
with Israel and our state of MA, and I just recently met with Oded from the Israel American Chamber
of Commerce too. 
 
I’ve copied here Jeevan, who is point for our office on international trade, and have also copied Rory
(our Chief of Staff), and Hannah and Angela (who lead scheduling).  They can help us coordinate, and
I’m traveling a bunch for work, but Jeevan may be able to meet with the Consul General sooner.
 
Thank you again, and apologies again, we very much looking forward to discussing more opportunities
to partner together!  Very best, Yvonne
 
 
From: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il> 
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 12:11 PM
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CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
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To: Hao, Yvonne (EOED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov>
Subject: Meeting request with New Consul General
 

 

 
 
Dear Secretary Hao,
 
I hope this message finds you well and you’re having a great summer!
 
Our new Consul General of Israel to New England, Benjamin (Benny) Sharoni (CV attached), has
arrived and looks forward to continuing the strong, positive relationship between our offices.
 
CG Sharoni would appreciate a meeting with the you to discuss ongoing collaboration, and to
reaffirm our commitment to mutual respect and understanding.
 
Would you be kind enough to please share some times that you are available to meet?
 
Respectfully,
 
Erin
 
 
Erin Gubert
Director of Political Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England
20 Park Plaza #1020 Boston, MA 02116
T: (339) 234-1795
    (617) 535-0204
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From: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOED)
Cc: Ramapriya, Jeevan (MOITI); O"Hanlon, Rory C. (EOED); El-Jazzar, Angela (EOED); Benson, Hannah (EOED)
Subject: RE: Meeting request with New Consul General
Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 10:52:39 AM
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Dear Secretary Hao,
 
Thank you for your kind reply- the Consul General is looking forward to meeting you soon.
 
-Erin
 
 
 
Erin Gubert
Director of Political Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England
20 Park Plaza #1020 Boston, MA 02116
T: (339) 234-1795
    (617) 535-0204

      

 
 

From: Hao, Yvonne (EOED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2024 9:57 PM
To: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il>
Cc: Ramapriya, Jeevan (MOITI) <Jeevan.Ramapriya@mass.gov>; O'Hanlon, Rory C. (EOED)
<Rory.C.OHanlon@mass.gov>; El-Jazzar, Angela (EOED) <Angela.El-Jazzar@mass.gov>; Benson,
Hannah (EOED) <Hannah.Benson@mass.gov>
Subject: RE: Meeting request with New Consul General
 

Hello Erin, and I am so sorry for this very very embarrassingly belated response…your email
somehow got lost in my inbox, and I apologize!
 
I am a big fan of Israel’s and visited there with Joanna Jacobson and a group of Boston women leaders
in 2022, and would love to welcome your new Consul General here.  The relationship and friendship
with Israel and our state of MA, and I just recently met with Oded from the Israel American Chamber
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CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

of Commerce too. 
 
I’ve copied here Jeevan, who is point for our office on international trade, and have also copied Rory
(our Chief of Staff), and Hannah and Angela (who lead scheduling).  They can help us coordinate, and
I’m traveling a bunch for work, but Jeevan may be able to meet with the Consul General sooner.
 
Thank you again, and apologies again, we very much looking forward to discussing more opportunities
to partner together!  Very best, Yvonne
 
 
From: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il> 
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 12:11 PM
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov>
Subject: Meeting request with New Consul General
 

 

 
 
Dear Secretary Hao,
 
I hope this message finds you well and you’re having a great summer!
 
Our new Consul General of Israel to New England, Benjamin (Benny) Sharoni (CV attached), has
arrived and looks forward to continuing the strong, positive relationship between our offices.
 
CG Sharoni would appreciate a meeting with the you to discuss ongoing collaboration, and to
reaffirm our commitment to mutual respect and understanding.
 
Would you be kind enough to please share some times that you are available to meet?
 
Respectfully,
 
Erin
 
 
Erin Gubert
Director of Political Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England
20 Park Plaza #1020 Boston, MA 02116
T: (339) 234-1795
    (617) 535-0204
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From: Hao, Yvonne (EOED)
To: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
Cc: Ramapriya, Jeevan (MOITI); O"Hanlon, Rory C. (EOED); El-Jazzar, Angela (EOED); Benson, Hannah (EOED)
Subject: RE: Meeting request with New Consul General
Date: Sunday, September 29, 2024 9:56:00 PM
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Hello Erin, and I am so sorry for this very very embarrassingly belated response…your email
somehow got lost in my inbox, and I apologize!
 
I am a big fan of Israel’s and visited there with Joanna Jacobson and a group of Boston women leaders
in 2022, and would love to welcome your new Consul General here.  The relationship and friendship
with Israel and our state of MA, and I just recently met with Oded from the Israel American Chamber
of Commerce too. 
 
I’ve copied here Jeevan, who is point for our office on international trade, and have also copied Rory
(our Chief of Staff), and Hannah and Angela (who lead scheduling).  They can help us coordinate, and
I’m traveling a bunch for work, but Jeevan may be able to meet with the Consul General sooner.
 
Thank you again, and apologies again, we very much looking forward to discussing more opportunities
to partner together!  Very best, Yvonne
 
 
From: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il> 
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 12:11 PM
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov>
Subject: Meeting request with New Consul General
 

 

 
 
Dear Secretary Hao,
 
I hope this message finds you well and you’re having a great summer!
 
Our new Consul General of Israel to New England, Benjamin (Benny) Sharoni (CV attached), has
arrived and looks forward to continuing the strong, positive relationship between our offices.
 
CG Sharoni would appreciate a meeting with the you to discuss ongoing collaboration, and to
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reaffirm our commitment to mutual respect and understanding.
 
Would you be kind enough to please share some times that you are available to meet?
 
Respectfully,
 
Erin
 
 
Erin Gubert
Director of Political Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England
20 Park Plaza #1020 Boston, MA 02116
T: (339) 234-1795
    (617) 535-0204
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From: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOED)
Subject: Meeting request with New Consul General
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Dear Secretary Hao,
 
I hope this message finds you well and you’re having a great summer!
 
Our new Consul General of Israel to New England, Benjamin (Benny) Sharoni (CV attached), has
arrived and looks forward to continuing the strong, positive relationship between our offices.
 
CG Sharoni would appreciate a meeting with the you to discuss ongoing collaboration, and to
reaffirm our commitment to mutual respect and understanding.
 
Would you be kind enough to please share some times that you are available to meet?
 
Respectfully,
 
Erin
 
 
Erin Gubert
Director of Political Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England
20 Park Plaza #1020 Boston, MA 02116
T: (339) 234-1795
    (617) 535-0204
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Consul General Benjamin (Benny) Sharoni 


 


Benjamin (Benny) Sharoni is the incoming Consul General of the State of 


Israel to New England, heading its mission in Boston, MA.  


CG Sharoni, a career diplomat with over 25 years of experience working 


for the Government of Israel, has spent much of his career focusing on 


strategic issues and Middle East diplomacy.  


 


Most recently (2021-2024), CG Sharoni served as the Director of the Arms 


Control Department at the Strategic Affairs Bureau in the Ministry of 


Foreign Affairs in Jerusalem, where he led Israel's inter-agency policy 


process on various Arms Control issues, including responsible military 


behavior in outer space and the responsible military usage of Artificial 


Intelligence. 


 


 


Beforehand, CG Sharoni served as the Minister-Counselor for Political Affairs at the Embassy of 


Israel in Washington DC (2016-2021), where he led Israel-US policy engagements on arms control, 


non-proliferation and counterterrorism issues.  


 


Prior to serving in DC, CG Sharoni was a Policy Advisor to the Israeli Foreign Minister, focusing on 


Middle East issues. He also served, in parallel, as Israel’s delegate to UN General Assembly's 


Fourth Committee in New York from 2013 to 2015. 


Previously, he served as Deputy Chief of Mission in Budapest, Hungary, as well as Political 


Counselor at the Embassy of Israel in Cairo, Egypt.  


 


CG Sharoni served as an officer in the Israeli Defense Force's Medical Corps, with the rank of a 


Major, prior to him joining the Foreign Service.  


 


CG Sharoni, a graduate of the Tel Aviv University, received his Master’s degree (magna cum 


laude) in Political Science from the “Abba Eban Program of Studies in Diplomacy” and holds a 


Bachelor’s degree from the Hebrew University in Jerusalem.  


 


CG Sharoni is fluent in Hebrew, English and Arabic and conversational in Spanish and Hungarian.  


He is married to Dalit, a strategic development consultant, and they are parents to twin girls, 


Anna and Mai. 
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From: Hao, Yvonne (EOED)
To: Consul General Assistant - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
Subject: RE: Invite: The State of Israel"s 76th Independence Day
Date: Monday, May 27, 2024 9:29:00 PM

Thank you so much for this kind invitation, and I am a huge fan of Israel’s and spent 10 days there in
the fall of 2022.  Unfortunately, I have a conflict and can’t join for this event, but please keep us
posted for future opportunities.  Very best, Yvonne

 

 

From: Consul General Assistant - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Cg-
Assistant@boston.mfa.gov.il> 
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 4:28 PM
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov>
Subject: Invite: The State of Israel's 76th Independence Day
 

 

Dear Secretary Hao,  

The Consul General of Israel to New England, Ambassador Meron Reuben, requests the
pleasure of your company on the occasion of The State of Israel’s 76th Independence
Day. Official invitation is attached.

 June 17th 2024. Doors open at 6:30pm.

RSVP by June 6: https://www.jotform.com/build/241355105877156
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Sincerely,

Hannah Sinrich
Chief of Staff
Consulate General of Israel to New England
20 Park Plaza #1020 Boston, MA 02116



CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Consul General Assistant - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOED)
Subject: Invite: The State of Israel"s 76th Independence Day
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024 4:31:14 PM

Dear Secretary Hao,  

The Consul General of Israel to New England, Ambassador Meron Reuben, requests the
pleasure of your company on the occasion of The State of Israel’s 76th Independence
Day. Official invitation is attached.

 June 17th 2024. Doors open at 6:30pm.

RSVP by June 6: https://www.jotform.com/build/241355105877156

Sincerely,
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Hannah Sinrich
Chief of Staff
Consulate General of Israel to New England
20 Park Plaza #1020 Boston, MA 02116



CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Stanton, Sarah (EOHED)
To: info@boston.mfa.gov.il
Cc: Saia, Susan (EOHED); Hao, Yvonne (EOHED)
Subject: RE: Invite: Celebrate Israel"s 75th Independence
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 7:51:39 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good morning –
 
Thank you for forwarding this invitation!
 
Unfortunately, Secretary Hao is unable to attend the event on June 8th.
 
I know she is disappointed to miss the reception – but I’m sure it will be a wonderful evening.
 
Best,
 
Sarah
 
Sarah A. Stanton
Undersecretary of Economic Strategies
Executive Office of Economic Development
sarah.stanton@mass.gov
781-999-5422
 

From: Info - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Info@boston.mfa.gov.il> 
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 4:31 PM
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOHED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov>
Subject: Invite: Celebrate Israel's 75th Independence
 

 

Dear Secretary Hao,
 

Please find enclosed an invitation to celebrate Israel’s 75th Independence on June 8nd 2023 at 7pm.
RSVP by June 1 to https://form.jotform.com/231354414463148.
This invitation is valid for one guest and is non-transferable.
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CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Info - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOHED)
Subject: Invite: Celebrate Israel"s 75th Independence
Date: Thursday, May 18, 2023 4:31:24 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Secretary Hao,
 

Please find enclosed an invitation to celebrate Israel’s 75th Independence on June 8nd 2023 at 7pm.
RSVP by June 1 to https://form.jotform.com/231354414463148.
This invitation is valid for one guest and is non-transferable.
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CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOHED)
Cc: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston; eli levin
Subject: RE: Israeli Consulate Boston
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 1:04:00 PM

Dear Yvonne,
 
I have emailed both Syenne (Ms. Tepper Assistant + Ms. Saia – your Assistant) with some additional
dates:
 

March 27th 1pm

March 31st 10 am.
 
Does any one of those dates work?
 
 
Thank you!
 
Eli.
 
ELI LEVIN,  Innovation and Economic Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England, Ministry of Foreign Affairs
P: (425) 260 - 3218 | E: Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il
LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook
 

 
 
 

From: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston 
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 9:13 AM
To: Hao, Yvonne (SEA) <yvonne.hao@state.ma.us>
Cc: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il>; Political -
Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il>; eli levin
<elilevin1@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Israeli Consulate Boston
 
Thank you Yvonne for your kind reply.
 
No worries . 
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CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth
of Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We are coordinating the meeting with both Susan and Syenna , Ms. tepper’s assistant. 
 
Hopefully we can find alternative date and time that work for all of us.
 
Looking forward meeting you in person and promote our economic collaboration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Eli and Erin.

Sent from my iPhone

On 14 Mar 2023, at 8:35, Hao, Yvonne (SEA) <yvonne.hao@state.ma.us> wrote:

﻿
Thanks so much Eli and Erin, and great talking with you.  I am unfortunately not in town
these dates, but can catch up and debrief with Secretary Tepper, as she and I work very
closely together.  Sorry to miss the Ambassador on this trip, but very much looking
forward to continuing the conversation, and finding ways to partner together to drive
economic growth for Massachusetts and your Israeli companies!
 
Very best, Yvonne
 
 

From: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
<Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il> 
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 11:57 AM
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOHED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov>
Cc: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il>; Eli
Levin <elilevin1@gmail.com>
Subject: Israeli Consulate Boston
 

 

Dear Yvonne.
 
Thank you so much for your time yesterday talking with me and my collueage Ms. Erin
Guibert.   We have emailed Ms. Tepper’s assistant as well.
 
We are interested coordinate a meeting between Ms. Tepper and Ms. Hao and our
Ambassador, Consul General Mr. Meron Reuben at our consulate in Boston to learn

mailto:yvonne.hao@state.ma.us
mailto:Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il
mailto:Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov
mailto:Political@boston.mfa.gov.il
mailto:elilevin1@gmail.com


more and deepen the cooperation.
 
Does one of these dates work :
 
March 22nd: any time between 10am-1:30pm.
March 24th:  any time between 10am-1:30PM.
 
 
Looking forward!
 
Regards,
 
Eli and Erin.
 
 
ELI LEVIN,  Innovation and Economic Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England, Ministry of Foreign Affairs
P: (425) 260 - 3218 | E: Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il
LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook
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CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOHED)
Cc: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston; Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston; eli levin
Subject: Re: Israeli Consulate Boston
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 9:14:59 AM

Thank you Yvonne for your kind reply.

No worries . 

We are coordinating the meeting with both Susan and Syenna , Ms. tepper’s assistant. 

Hopefully we can find alternative date and time that work for all of us.

Looking forward meeting you in person and promote our economic collaboration.

Sincerely,

Eli and Erin.

Sent from my iPhone

On 14 Mar 2023, at 8:35, Hao, Yvonne (SEA) <yvonne.hao@state.ma.us> wrote:

﻿
Thanks so much Eli and Erin, and great talking with you.  I am unfortunately not in town
these dates, but can catch up and debrief with Secretary Tepper, as she and I work very
closely together.  Sorry to miss the Ambassador on this trip, but very much looking
forward to continuing the conversation, and finding ways to partner together to drive
economic growth for Massachusetts and your Israeli companies!
 
Very best, Yvonne
 
 

From: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
<Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il> 
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 11:57 AM
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOHED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov>
Cc: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il>; Eli
Levin <elilevin1@gmail.com>
Subject: Israeli Consulate Boston
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of Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Dear Yvonne.
 
Thank you so much for your time yesterday talking with me and my collueage Ms. Erin
Guibert.   We have emailed Ms. Tepper’s assistant as well.
 
We are interested coordinate a meeting between Ms. Tepper and Ms. Hao and our
Ambassador, Consul General Mr. Meron Reuben at our consulate in Boston to learn
more and deepen the cooperation.
 
Does one of these dates work :
 
March 22nd: any time between 10am-1:30pm.
March 24th:  any time between 10am-1:30PM.
 
 
Looking forward!
 
Regards,
 
Eli and Erin.
 
 
ELI LEVIN,  Innovation and Economic Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England, Ministry of Foreign Affairs
P: (425) 260 - 3218 | E: Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il
LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook
 

 
 
 

mailto:Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http*3A*2F*2Fwww.linkedin.com*2Fin*2Fmichaelbenezra&data=04*7C01*7CChadM*40goisrael.gov.il*7C50da9b9ad0464fa2290708d9ae114e51*7Ce5a1a45ba59f44db8fa1d979ba86371b*7C1*7C0*7C637732212217581630*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C3000&sdata=cXRUNtU4M52Q2FaJP82rdTZInyw*2FLqr62RRIRLJQxPg*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJQ!!CUhgQOZqV7M!iU06XqcF0BA7XdMgHsLA6fANrU4BoybDNtgfODf2daYjaIfftAhFh3OpeIQacTWyyCffqoJ1hsDgNV0fLu42-_oBuXo$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https*3A*2F*2Ftwitter.com*2FIsraelinBoston*3Fs*3D20&data=04*7C01*7CChadM*40goisrael.gov.il*7C50da9b9ad0464fa2290708d9ae114e51*7Ce5a1a45ba59f44db8fa1d979ba86371b*7C1*7C0*7C637732212217591590*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C3000&sdata=sIAOjdFxQWmZiAjNVlI*2BHZA3yw82UayLE2b1T*2BUary0*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUl!!CUhgQOZqV7M!iU06XqcF0BA7XdMgHsLA6fANrU4BoybDNtgfODf2daYjaIfftAhFh3OpeIQacTWyyCffqoJ1hsDgNV0fLu42IhynzBg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https*3A*2F*2Fwww.facebook.com*2FIsraelinBoston*2F&data=04*7C01*7CChadM*40goisrael.gov.il*7C50da9b9ad0464fa2290708d9ae114e51*7Ce5a1a45ba59f44db8fa1d979ba86371b*7C1*7C0*7C637732212217591590*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C3000&sdata=vJtXeFhYdIOSIuUdHiw4p2c4g4BkeBYlkkMbZL*2BWFpU*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJQ!!CUhgQOZqV7M!iU06XqcF0BA7XdMgHsLA6fANrU4BoybDNtgfODf2daYjaIfftAhFh3OpeIQacTWyyCffqoJ1hsDgNV0fLu42p-7yWpI$


CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Hao, Yvonne (EOHED)
To: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
Cc: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston; Eli Levin
Subject: RE: Israeli Consulate Boston
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 8:35:00 AM

Thanks so much Eli and Erin, and great talking with you.  I am unfortunately not in town these dates,
but can catch up and debrief with Secretary Tepper, as she and I work very closely together.  Sorry to
miss the Ambassador on this trip, but very much looking forward to continuing the conversation, and
finding ways to partner together to drive economic growth for Massachusetts and your Israeli
companies!
 
Very best, Yvonne
 
 

From: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il> 
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 11:57 AM
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOHED) <Yvonne.Hao@mass.gov>
Cc: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston <Political@boston.mfa.gov.il>; Eli Levin
<elilevin1@gmail.com>
Subject: Israeli Consulate Boston
 

 

Dear Yvonne.
 
Thank you so much for your time yesterday talking with me and my collueage Ms. Erin Guibert.   We
have emailed Ms. Tepper’s assistant as well.
 
We are interested coordinate a meeting between Ms. Tepper and Ms. Hao and our Ambassador,
Consul General Mr. Meron Reuben at our consulate in Boston to learn more and deepen the
cooperation.
 
Does one of these dates work :
 
March 22nd: any time between 10am-1:30pm.
March 24th:  any time between 10am-1:30PM.
 
 
Looking forward!
 
Regards,
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Eli and Erin.
 
 
ELI LEVIN,  Innovation and Economic Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England, Ministry of Foreign Affairs
P: (425) 260 - 3218 | E: Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il
LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook
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CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Economy - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston
To: Hao, Yvonne (EOHED)
Cc: Political - Consulate General of ISRAEL in Boston; Eli Levin
Subject: Israeli Consulate Boston
Date: Friday, March 10, 2023 11:57:24 AM

Dear Yvonne.
 
Thank you so much for your time yesterday talking with me and my collueage Ms. Erin Guibert.   We
have emailed Ms. Tepper’s assistant as well.
 
We are interested coordinate a meeting between Ms. Tepper and Ms. Hao and our Ambassador,
Consul General Mr. Meron Reuben at our consulate in Boston to learn more and deepen the
cooperation.
 
Does one of these dates work :
 
March 22nd: any time between 10am-1:30pm.
March 24th:  any time between 10am-1:30PM.
 
 
Looking forward!
 
Regards,
 
Eli and Erin.
 
 
ELI LEVIN,  Innovation and Economic Affairs
Consulate General of Israel to New England, Ministry of Foreign Affairs
P: (425) 260 - 3218 | E: Economy@boston.mfa.gov.il
LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook
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